
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

June 12, 2021 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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Find it here: 

President’s Column 

Cindy Ochoa 

president@savannahquiltguild.com 

 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

Oh my, it's June and we have a busy month 
ahead of us.  This month I will be revealing the 
President's Challenge.  My hope is that the pro-
ject will be meaningful and fun for you all.  I am 
so looking forward to Flipping Out with Theresa 
in our after-meeting workshop as well.  Thank 
you to the ladies who participated in the Design 
Board Workshop last month, we had a great 
time.  Please bring your Design Boards to the 
guild meeting and show them off.  We will con-
tinue to work on our Vintage Housewife Sew 
Along.  This month we are working on the Tele-
phone Block.  Those of you who are participating 
in the Sew Along please bring your Typewriter 
Block for Show and Tell. 

 
Cindy 
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Needling News 
 Birthdays this month:  Emily Robertson-Hood - 6th, Evelyn Saum - 9th, Donna 

Nicol - 11th, Theresa Sapp - 15th, June Alston - 20th, Ann Welch - 22nd, Rita 
Richey - 27th, Dorrie Meehan - 28th. 

  Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

 Ladies come check out Julie’s website. She gave a wonderful trunk show at last 

months meeting.  She has some awesome things to offer. 

 

Julie Dobson 

Sassy Sunflower Quilts 

(912)659-3456 

www.sassysunflowerquilts.com 

 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

 
 I can't believe it's June already!  I don't know about anyone else, but this year 
is flying for me. I hope you all are getting some good sewing time in! 
 
      June’s program we have Cindy Ochoa presenting the President's Challenge. 
None of us have a clue what it is. Cindy will not budge an inch giving us any hints!  It 
will be a surprise for us all.  
 
       July's program will be our summer luncheon. The guild will be providing a ca-
tered lunch. We wanted to say Thank you to the wonderful group of women we are 
fortunate enough to have in the guild! So, keep an eye out for an Evite in your email 
this month. Please respond so we can get can accurate count.  
 
      August's program will be a presentation by Renee Richardson and Cindy Ochoa 
on basic paper piecing techniques.  
      Hope to see you June 12th. And remember, you are not hoarding fabric, you're 
helping support the economy!      

Kim 

http://www.sassysunflowerquilts.com/
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Thank you to Cindy Ochoa for the design board workshop in May.  It was a quick, 
fun project and a great chance to socialize.  I'm making more design boards in 12" 
and 18" squares. Love this project!  
 

June Workshop - Flipping Out bag with Theresa Sapp.    
This adorable and versatile zippered case allows your supplies to be organized.   It 
is designed to stand, and the top folds down for easy access and visibility.  
Theresa has kindly put together a supply kit of the items needed to create this 
bag.  The supply fee is $15.00 and the cost of the workshop is $20.00. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July- There will be no workshop in July due to Guild luncheon. 
 
 
Additional note:  Signing up for a workshop commits you to paying for your 
spot.  The money goes to help fund the instructors, programs and expenses of 
our guild.   It is not refundable, but it does go to a good cause.  Payment must be 
made when signing up to reserve your spot.  There is no sign-up charge for a Sew-
on or a Charity Sew. 
Be aware that once you have signed up for a workshop, you will receive an email 
from me as a reminder.   It will also detail all the items you need to bring to the 
workshop. When signing up, please include your email address to allow me to 
more easily contact you.   Thank you.  
 
I'm eager to see you at the upcoming workshops!  
 

Jan Smart  
 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 

 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 
lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more infor-

mation please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 

 Sewcial: Lunch at “Jim & Nick’s” in Pooler on Thursday June 17th at 

11:30. Be looking for Evite from Ruth Rodriguez. 

SQG Website News 

The Zoom program, Hobbs Batting, is now posted on the SQG Programs 

page along with the handout from Hobbs.  Stephanie Hackney did a great 

job explaining the difference in battings and many of us were surprised 

about how much we learned.  She is a wealth of knowledge! 

The workshops on the “Featured Events and Workshops” page on the web-

site have been updated through the end of the year.  Please let our Work-

shop Chair, Jan Smart, know if you want to be added to a workshop list.   

Don’t forget to check out the Quilter’s Marketplace, which has new post-

ings!   

Renee Christensen, Webmaster 

 www.savannahquiltguild.com 

SQGnews@gmail.com 
 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com
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Charity: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

Nursing Cover News:  
 

I delivered 15 nursing covers and 8 caps in May. Thank you to all that helped 
make this possible. Fabric donations are always welcome and needed! One yard 
makes the whole cover. 
Our contact's "baby" turned 1 this month! 

Jan 

Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     TBD 

Vintage Housewife Block of the Month Sew-a-long 
 

This Month we will be working on Block Five, Telephone.  
Directions for each block can be found on the guild web 
page.  
http://

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/
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Meeting Minutes  
Joanne Simpson, secretary@savannahquiltguild.com 

Click here to view Minutes for May meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

 

Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                6,069.76 
            May program                                             50.00 
            TICC rental board meeting                    20.00 
  
Ending Balance – May 21, 2021                       5,999.76          

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need 
of preemie hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any 
knitters/crochet's might want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only 
group that supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are 
included in the kits, along with boning and D-rings.  

Charity   - Brighten the world of a sick child 

Paula LaCoe & Cindy Cybul , placoe@juno.com or ccybul1986@msn.com 

We are collecting pillowcases for the Pediatric ICU at Memorial Medical Center. 
For information contact Paula LaCoe or Cindy Cybul. 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/May-2021-SQG-Minutes.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/SQG-June-2021-Treasurers-Report.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month. Please email your info to: 

newsletter@savannahquiltguild.com  

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2021 

President - Cindy Ochoa Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Theresa Sapp & Cindy Ochoa 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Renee Christensen 

Membership/Sunshine - Poppe Nezbeda Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Hospitality -  Charity - Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

Classes -  Charity - Pillowcases - Paula LaCoe  &  

Cindy Cybul 
After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart 

 
Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2022 Retreat 

March 3 - 6 
 

Our 2022 retreat will be at St. Christopher Retreat.   
 

Registration opens at our June guild meeting. 
Click here  Registration Form 

 
 
Membership Coordinator - Volunteer needed to fill in for Poppe while 
she is recuperating. 
Special Events Committee -  Volunteers needed to schedule and coor-
dinate all day workshops 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Retreat-2022-Registration-Form.pdf

